September 10, 2002

Skidmore Faculty, Staff and Administrators C/o The Office of Advancement Skidmore College 815 North Broadway Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

To the Skidmore Faculty, Staff, and Administration:

On behalf of the Skidmore Alumni Association and the Skidmore Parents Council, we would like to express publicly our deepest appreciation to all faculty, staff, and administrators who have gone out of their way over the past year to serve the broader Skidmore community. Through your willingness to meet with, speak to, instruct, host, serve and engage the several thousands of alumni, parents, and friends of Skidmore who annually participate in a wide range of Skidmore-sponsored programs, you have kept alive in them their sense of belonging to the Skidmore family.

These contributions are, in our estimation, vital to the long-term health and success of the College, and we are continually grateful for the commitment of those of you on campus to those of us who are part of the extended Skidmore community. This paaTlyeaui1commTj205m2 1200